
Solar Viewing Seminars 
presented by  

Lake Afton Public Observatory 
Saturdays 

August 5,12 & 19 – 1:00-3:00 PM 
 

These solar viewing sessions are designed to educate the 
public about safe and proper methods needed to view the 
Sun during the upcoming solar eclipse of August 21, 2017. 

Lake Afton Public 
Observatory 

316-448-6908 
lakeafton.com 

 Direct Viewing 
 Pinhole Projection 
 Reflected Projection  

 Binocular modification 
 Small Telescope Modification 
 Solar Filter Usage 

Session Topics: 

Session Fee *: $8.00 /person 
* Fee includes: Solar eclipse viewing materials and instructions. 

Session size is limited. 
Make your reservation by emailing: rsvp@lakeafton.com 


